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5th December 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

December Party/Disco Fundraiser - Wednesday 18th December 2024

We are delighted to inform you that this year’s much-anticipated December Party will be
held during school hours for the children on Wednesday 18" December 2024. This festive
event promises to bring joy and excitement with music, decorations, and fun-filled games.
Every child will automatically participate in the celebration, as it is part of our school’s
effort to bring the spirit of the season into our school community.

The event will also feature refreshments organised by our hardworking PTA. These
refreshments will include a selection of festive treats and drinks, which should be paid for
in advance via your child’s ScoPay account for a set price of £2 per child. This small fee
will not only allow children to enjoy the festive snacks but will also support the PTA’s
fundraising efforts, which directly benefit the school. If your child has a special dietary
requirement and you would like to purchase refreshments, please pay £2 and email the
office to let them know.

We understand that some families may choose not to pay this fee. Please be assured that
all children will still participate fully in the party itself and have access to squash as a drink,
including the games and activities. However, only those who have made the £2 payment
will receive the PTA provided refreshments.

If you would like your child to enjoy the refreshments, please ensure that payment is
made by noon Monday 16th December 2024 via the Trips and Events tab in ScoPay.

All children will be able to bring party clothes into school that they will be able to change
into at lunchtime. Please make sure all items are named and in a named carrier bag.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office or your child’s
teacher.

Warm regards,
The Copnor PTA
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